

BRONX BOROUGH PRESIDENT RUBEN DIAZ JR.

January 17, 2017

Mr. Benjamin Shavolian Shelter Rock Builders LLC Shelter Rock 425 Northern Boulevard, Suite 32 Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Mr. shavollani

I am writing to thank you and Shelter Rock for your generous support of our annual Thanksgiving community turkey giveaway.

Your support is truly invaluable and helped to create a happier holiday season for countless Bronx families. Thank you for your continued partnership in making The Bronx a better place to live, work and raise a family.

I wish you and your family a healthy and prosperous 2017, and I look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincorely.

NubaRuben Diaz Jr.